
 

 

September 3, 2020 

Dear Families,  

As we approach the long weekend, 
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to those through to Grade 12, you have taught us all lessons of hope and resilience. Students, please know that 
your voice, creativity, and leadership remains the heart of our community and will guide us all. 

I hope that you will enjoy the long weekend before school start-up. As always, please take good care of 
yourselves and your loved ones. 

With much appreciation and gratitude, 

 

 

Gina Niccoli-Moen, Superintendent  


